Global Youth Reporter Programme within CEI 2024

Caretakers of the Environment Influencers!
The conference is getting closer and we want the world to know about it! It's time to put together a little team with those of you who love making videos, talking to people and reaching out to the world.
We want to find those of you who would enjoy planning and putting together interviews, editing videos and publishing them on the conference's social media accounts (yes, we're thinking Instagram and TikTok!). Together we hope to share the message of what we're trying to do to help the world, inspire others and let people connect!
In order to participate, we'd love for YOU to put together a short video of your project! Make it focused, snappy and make sure to get those bonus points through some quick interviews with your team mates (maybe a question for them each?)! Once your video is done, send a link to it to hjalmar@hjalmarnorden.se (latest May 20, 2024). We want the team to be as diverse as possible and to have no more than one influencer/reporter per country, and so we ask to receive solo applications only. May the best reporter win!
This team's efforts will be started off slightly ahead of the conference and through workshops during the first days. It will be lead by Hjalmar Nordén, CEI alumni and previous trainee and later project manager of the Global Youth Reporter Programme (GYRP).

GYRP
Originally established in 1999 by the International Union for the Conservation of Nature and Natural Resources (IUCN) in collaboration with the Reuters Foundation, its participants (casually referred to as "the GYRPs") has so far documented the Global Environmental Youth Convention (GEYC) 2000 in Lund, Sweden, and the IUCN World Conservation Congress in Amman. The follow-ups have been the coverage of the UNEP Youth Conference on Environment and Sustainable Development in Sweden 2001, the UNEP Global Youth Forum 2002 in Denmark, the World Summit on Sustainable Development (WSSD) in Johannesburg 2002, GEYC 2004 in Torino, as well as GEYC 2006 in Dubai. This programme will continue!!!
